FUNDAMENTAL BAPTIST

WORLD-WIDE MISSION
P.O. BOX 341356
MEMPHIS, TENNESSEE 38184-1356

901-873-2146 FAX: 901-873-2148

June 28 2019

Dear Friends in Christ,

Greetings in Jesus Name. God has been so good to us. Today is our 13th anniversary. We praise the Lord for the years that He has given us.

We were able to go to TN to be with my children for a few days. It was a blessing to get to see some dear friends that I had not seen for a long time. We had the pleasure of seeing A. J. and Pat Easter, missionaries to Chile SA. Pat had to have skin cancer removed from her arm and leg. Please pray for her that she will have a full recovery.

Bro. Manuel Soto, who is in charge of the radio stations that A. J. and I started in Chile is doing well and the five radio stations are broadcasting 24 hours a day. My son and his wife and another daughter recently visited Chile and were able to get to see many of the people that I had worked with there.

Please continue to pray for us. We thank you for your prayers and faithful support through the years. May God bless you.

In Jesus Name,

Lewis and Bonnie Browning